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RGM MEMO APRIL 15, 2019

An Electronic Announcement was posted on April 12, 2019, announcing the 2018-2019 Verification  Reporting and Verification Status Code “W” Warning Message. For each Federal Pell Grant award disbursed to a student who was selected for verification, a school must report the student’s verification status to the Department of Education (the Department) via the Common Origination and Disbursement (COD) System. To do this, the school includes a verification status code (“W,” “V”, or “S”) in the  Common Record document it submits to the COD system via batch processing or when it creates the award online via the COD website. On April 10, 2019, they began processing a message to schools that have one or more 2018-19 student records still reported with a verification status code of “W”. The message is a warning that disbursements to all students with a verification status code of “W” will be considered over awards and reduced to a zero dollar amount ($0.00), even though the disbursements were previously accepted in the COD system. The reduction of the affected disbursement is scheduled to occur on April 24, 2019. They will send the April 10, 2019 warning message to schools’ SAIG mailboxes in the message class PGTX19OP. Additionally, they will send a file of 2018-19 student records reported to the COD system with a verification status code of “W” in the Reconciliation Report message class PGRC19OP. A school that receives the warning message should review the accompanying Reconciliation Report and submit appropriate changes to the verification status codes for affected students before April 24, 2019. Please read the Electronic Announcement for more information. Below we included the link to the Electronic Announcement. 
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